
 

FALL 2018/WINTER 2019 ACTIVITIES
Adults 55+

at Otsego Prairie Center

For more information please call 763.235.3148 or visit our website at www.otsego.recdesk.com.

 

Bingo! Every Monday!
ENJOY BINGO EVERY MONDAY OF THE MONTH! 
1:00 p.m.–3:00 p.m.  |  FREE! All new and better prizes!

Free 
Entertainment!

JOIN US FOR  
THESE UPCOMING  

ENTERTAINMENT EVENTS: 

2018:
Pie Social 

September 17  |  1-3 p.m.

Brodini Comedy and 
Magic Act 

October 15  |  2 p.m.

Coda Sax & Piano Duet 
Holiday Concert 

November 26  |  2 p.m.

Ole and Lena  
Holiday Cheer  

December 17  |  2 p.m.

2019:
Monticello Swan Park 

(Lunch $5) 
January 21  |  10:30 a.m.

Come celebrate and socialize with others at this fun event. Bingo is a great way 
to keep your brain fit. Prizes will be awarded. If you have questions, please call 
763.235.3148.  

Schedule: Bingo will be every Monday at 1:00 p.m. unless it falls on a  
holiday when city offices are closed.

ADULTS 55+ HOURS
Monday and 
Wednesday 
10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 
CARDS: 
FIVE HUNDRED/HAND 
AND FOOT
MONDAY AND WEDNESDAY
10:00 a.m.

BRIDGE
WEDNESDAYS
10:30 a.m.

Other card & board games  
available by request.

BOOK CLUB: 
SECOND MONDAY OF  
THE MONTH
12:00 p.m. 

For the list of books or for  
more info, please call us at 
763.235.3148 or online at  
www.otsego.recdesk.com.

FREE: SMARTPHONE  
& COMPUTER CLASSES 
FOR BEGINNERS

2:30-3:30 p.m.

• November 12, 2018 
• April 8, 2019

FREE: TRAVELOGUES 
WITH ELOISE MILLER
Let’s celebrate Oktoberfest and 
learn about Germany.

October 8  |  2:30-3:30 p.m.

Join us for a “taste” of three 
European countries with a  
visual journey with Eloise.  
From our cruise ship, we  
visited the busy port of  
Bergen, Norway plus a number 
of small villages with fjords 
and beautiful waterfalls.

On to Sweden where we visited  
Stockholm and Vasteras and 
enjoyed celebrating Sweden’s 
Independence Day.  We ended 
our trip with a week in Germany  
where we visited Rothenberg 
and other unique old German 
towns and castles and were 
hosted by friends from  
when we taught school  
there 1959 – 1961.


